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5th EUROPEAN OPEN BRIDGE CHAMPIONSHIPS 
Poznan, Poland 

17th June – 2nd July 2011 
Organised by the European Bridge League 
In cooperation with the Polish Bridge Union 

 
Dear President, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the registration to the 5th European Open Bridge 
Championships is now open. 

All entries to the Championship competitions must be submitted electronically, via the 
Championship website (not by email) at 

 

http://www.poznan2011.pl/registration 

All participants must be registered until 31st May 2011. 

 

We take the opportunity to inform you that a special discount has been arranged for Junior 
participants. Any team or pair comprising exclusively Juniors (born 1986 or after) abe 
entitled to a 25% discount.  

A 25% discount on the entry fees will be also granted to  players entering all  four 
competitions.  

Please note that the two discounts may not be combined. 
 

The bank account to be used for payment of the entry fees is: 
 
BNP PARIBAS PRIVATE BANK 

2, Place de Hollande 

1211 Genève 11 - Switzerland 

Bank account European Bridge League – nr. 30 97 300 

IBAN CH 46 0868 6309 7300 04978 

Swift Code: BPPBCHGG 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Yves Aubry 

http://www.poznan2011.pl/registration

